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Supporting people 
with disabilities

to live a good life by being valued, included 
and by having real choice.

CONNECT WITH US ON SOCIAL MEDIA

Membership from £6 per month
(or £65 per year)

Open to anyone over the age of 18 
who would like extra support with 
friendships and relationships

Fed up of online dating and looking
for an agency with a personal 
touch?

We specialise in providing person 
centred support for those who need a 
little extra support in the dating world.



Standard Plus Elite
£6

Initial face to face consultation 
and matching service

Dating buddies to accompany you 
on your first few dates (double 
dates)

Complimentary VIP invitation and 
access to a minimum of 4 singles 
events (£5 per event on the 
standard tier)

VIP access to training around 
preparing to date, relationships, 
online safety and confidence 
building (£5 per event on standard 
tier)

One to one mentoring x4 sessions 
per year

£9 £12
per month (£65 yer year) per month (£99 yer year) per month (£120 yer year)

Initial face to face consultation 
and matching service

Dating buddies to accompany you 
on your first few dates (double 
dates)

Complimentary VIP invitation and 
access to a minimum of 4 singles 
events (£5 per event on the 
standard tier)

VIP access to training around 
preparing to date, relationships, 
online safety and confidence 
building (£5 per event on standard 
tier)

One to one mentoring x4 sessions 
per year

Initial face to face consultation 
and matching service

Dating buddies to accompany you 
on your first few dates (double 
dates)

Complimentary VIP invitation and 
access to a minimum of 4 singles 
events (£5 per event on the 
standard tier)

VIP access to training around 
preparing to date, relationships, 
online safety and confidence 
building (£5 per event on standard 
tier)

One to one mentoring x4 sessions 
per year

Contact Nicole to register

07919 247941

n.robertson@embracewiganandleigh.org.uk

How to join
Simply choose a package that is right for you. We offer 3 different tiers so you

can decide which membership you would like.

or visit: www.embracewiganandleigh.org.uk/love


